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JANUARY TIME INTENTIONS FEASTS LECTORS STEWARDS 

  Bicester—50 people max at all Masses     

SAT  16TH 6.00 PM       Public - People of the Parish   2nd Sunday in OT Volunteer/ C McArdle McArdle family 

SUN  17TH 8.00 AM at Hethe Public- People of the Parish (max 20)   S Wilde & R Deane 

 9.30 AM      Public– James Day (RIP)  L Cleeve B Nichols /L Cleeve 

 11.00 AM    Public– Peter & Marie Murowski (RIP)  Volunteer C St John & J Marshall 

MON 18TH 9.30 AM        Public –Tom Hattam (RIP) Feria   D Cousins & P Sims 

TUE  19TH 9.30 AM Public — Intentions of AFS Feast of St Wulstan B  R & R Deane 

WED 20TH   9.30 AM Public – Sheila Haydon (Intentions) Feria   L & C Cleeve 

THUR 21ST 12 NOON Livestream - For a friend who is ill (AF) Mem.  St Agnes V M  Livestream only 

FRI 22ND 12 NOON Livestream - Christomo Ramos - Healing Feria   Livestream only 

SAT  23RD 6.00 PM       Public -  Lily, Tommy & Terry Thompson (RIP) 3rd Sunday in OT P Sims McArdle family 

SUN  24TH 8.00 AM at Hethe Public-   People of the Parish (max 20)   S Wilde & R Deane 

 9.30 AM      Public -  People of the Parish    L Cleeve L & C Cleeve 

 11.00 AM    Public - Martin Mellett (RIP)  C St John  A Poole & J Marshall 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time B 
17th January 2021  Psalter 2 

Parish Secretary: Lucia Hattam  
Gift Aid Organiser: Sr Anu Joseph 
Parish Office:  (Monday - Fridays 10am – 3.00pm) 
Email: admin@immaculate-conception.org.uk              
Parish Phone No: 01869 253277 
St John Paul II Centre: Sr Sani Vijayan     
Email:  info@johnpaulcentre.co.uk      Phone: 01869 324 307  
Parish Safeguarding: Elizabeth Green  
email: safeguardinbicester@gmail.com 
Head Teacher: Miss. P. Pickering   
Tel: 01869 252 035  - St Mary’s Catholic Primary School,              
Queen’s Avenue, Bicester, OX26 2NX                                          
Parish Sisters: -Superior - Sr Rose Mathew -  Convent  327 689 

Archbishop: The Most Rev Bernard Longley 
Area Bishop: Rt. Rev. William Kenney 
 
Dean of Banbury Deanery & Parish Priest:  
Very Rev. Canon John Y Batthula  BA, MA, Dip. Cat., MA Ed 

Assistant Priest: Fr Robert Carey STB 

 
Parish Deacons:  Rev Mr Michael Panejko MA 01869  246 459  

                 Rev Mr Nick St John: 01869 246 787 
 
Retired Priest: Rev. Fr. Pat Armstrong 
 

YEAR OF ST JOSEPH  
      2020 - 8TH DECEMBER - 2021 

The 6pm Sunday evening Mass has been suspended for the time being.  Confessions by arrangement  - please email Parish Office. 
Mass intentions can be emailed to the Parish Office or posted through Henley House door. 

An Act of Spiritual Communion 
We continue to be exempt from our Sunday obligation during lockdown and are encouraged to make a   Spiritual Communion 

when we desire to be in union with Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist.  
This can be done whilst  you watch a live stream of Mass being offered. 
My Jesus,  I believe that You are present in the Most Holy Sacrament.  

I love You above all things,  
and I desire to receive You into my soul.  

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally,  
come at least spiritually into my heart.  

I embrace You as if You were already there  
and unite myself wholly to You.  

Never permit me to be separated from You. Amen. 



SYMPATHY: Please pray for the repose of the soul of Martin 
Mellett who died on 27th December. Many of you will know 

him as he was a faithful and long-standing parish-
ioner for many years and a regular attender at 
Mass.  May he rest in peace and may the Lord com-
fort his family and friends at this difficult time. A 
Requiem Mass for Martin will be held on Tuesday, 
2nd February at 11.30am followed by    cremation 
at  Oxford Crematorium. Unfortunately, the num-
ber of people (30) who can attend this funeral is 

severely restricted due to the Covid-19 pandemic. His ashes 
will be interred into the Foynes Memorial Garden at a later 
date.       
RESPOND TO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CONSULTA-
TION TO STOP HOME ABORTIONS! The Department of 
Health is holding a public consultation on whether to contin-
ue the practice of allowing abortion providers to send abor-
tion pills to women so that they can perform their own abor-
tion at home. We need as many pro-life people as possible to 
complete the Department of Health’s questionnaire in order 
to help stop dangerous DIY abortions becoming permanent. 
SPUC has prepared a briefing which gives a step by step 
guide to completing the consultation questionnaire. Please 
go to https://www.spuc.org.uk/Get-Involved/Campaigns/
England-DIY-Abortion-Consultation The consultation ends 
on 26 February 2021.  

Prayer to St Joseph the Worker 
O glorious Joseph! Who concealed your incomparable and 
regal dignity of  custodian of Jesus and of the Virgin Mary 
under the humble appearance of a craftsman and provided 

for them with your work, protect with 
loving power your sons especially en-
trusted to you. You know their anxieties 
and sufferings, because you yourself 
experienced them at the side of Jesus 
and of His Mother. Do not allow them, 
oppressed by so many worries, to for-
get the purpose for which they were 
created by God. Do not allow the seeds 
of distrust to take hold of their immor-
tal souls. Remind all the workers that in 

the fields, in factories, in mines, and in scientific laborato-
ries, they are not working, rejoicing, or suffering alone, but 
at their side is Jesus, with Mary, His Mother and ours, to sus-
tain them, to dry the sweat of their brow, giving value to 
their toil. Teach them to turn work into a very high instru-
ment of sanctification as you did. Amen.  

Click here for the online edition of the diocesan  publication The Sower               

https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/diocesan-magazine 

We have seen a difficult start to 2021, the virus is spreading at 
an unprecedented rate. The number of cases and the number of 
deaths is alarmingly high and we find ourselves in yet another 
lockdown. Let us keep all who have been affected in our 
thoughts and prayers. However, we must be grateful for the 
good news that the vaccine will be available to more and more 
people, especially those who are vulnerable and health care 
workers. Further to the announcement of the new lockdown by 
the Prime Minister, Places of Worship are able to continue to be 
open. Thankfully, we are well and able to  return to celebrate 
Mass. However, due to a significant Covid increase in our area 
we have reduced the number of public Masses and also reduced 
the number of attendees able to attend. Do not come if sympto-
matic or self-isolating. Sunday obligation remains suspended 
and live-stream Masses will continue. Please refer to the bulle-
tin for our Mass times if you are able to attend. We have to           
continue to comply with the Governments very strict safety  
regulations and we must do all we can to keep everybody safe 
in church. Masks are compulsory and we ask that you register 
for Track and Trace as you enter. You must observe social dis-
tancing at all times,  and tempting as it is, you must not mingle 
with anyone outside of your household or     support bubble 
when you attend Mass.  Thank you to those who clean and stew-
ard our churches for their generosity of service to the local com-
munity, and thank you for your cooperation and understanding 
in these difficult times. Keep safe and well.                                                                                                          
NHS TRACK AND TRACE APP If you have a smart phone, 
please register using our QR codes in both of our churches 
when you attend. The codes are on display as you enter. Anyone 
who does not have a smartphone can provide their contact de-
tails at the entrance to the stewards.                                            
SPONSORING SANCTUARY LAMPS As you may be aware, there 

are lamps which burn perpetually on the sanctuary 
(Blessed Sacrament) and in the Lady Chapel. Would 
you like one of these to burn in memory of a loved 
one, or for a particular intention? (Please note: one 
person/couple/intention per candle) If so, we are 
asking for a donation of £10 per week, which will go 
towards the costs of running the sacristy:  candles, 
hosts, wine and other necessities for the celebration 
of Mass. Please hand in to Parish Clergy, post 
through Henley House letter box or to Parish Sisters 
in an envelope marked ‘Sanctuary Lamp Donation’, 
together with a note stating your particular inten-
tion. The intentions will be published in the weekly 

bulletin. Intentions will be placed in order as they are received.                                     
PREPARATION FOR THE SACRAMENTS: RECONCILIATION, 
1ST HOLY COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 2021.                                                        
All children who do not attend St Mary’s School please contact 
Clare St John (Parish Catechist) and Deacon Nick at 
nick.f.stjohn@btinternet.com or the Parish Office.           
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  & CONFIRMATIONS: All Commit-
ment Masses that were due to take place this month will be   
rearranged to a later date when the COVID-19 situation                   
improves. Please keep all children wishing to prepare for these 
sacraments in your daily prayers.  
SACRISTY ROOF: The replacement of the sacristy roof has been 

completed and should last a good few years! The final cost was 

£9,900, any donations will be gratefully received!  If you are 

unable to attend Church and therefore find it difficult to con-

tribute, please remember that you can do so via bank transfer 

using Ref: Your surname/roof to NatWest Bank,  Account No: 

02342731; Sort Code: 51 70 15.   

LET US PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND:    
K Cashman, Tim Charles,  Joyce Thornley,  

Mary Ashley, John Dunn & Marie Olive.   

Online Webcam 
Go the website and follow link  

https://mcnmedia.tv/iframe/
e8896647923e089406131a3b96e45994de4a89c4 

This week we pray for…… 
Mason & Murowski families RIP 

SANCTUARY LIGHT  
Herbert Edward Chrisp (RIP) 

OUR LADY’S LIGHT  

PARISH GIVING: The best way you can support the parish   
financially is by setting up a Standing Order using the                  
following bank details: NatWest Bank. Account No: 
02342731; Sort Code: 51 70 15.  Or you may contact the   
Parish Office for a set of Gift Aid envelopes.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support particularly in these 

 difficult times! 
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